
 

 

 

 
TOWN OF ONEONTA 

NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE ASSESSMENT ROLL 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Oneonta, County of Otsego has 

completed the tentative assessment roll for the current year and that a 

copy has been left with the Town Clerk at Town Hall where it can be 

seen and examined by any interested person until the fourth Tuesday in 

May. 

 

The Assessor will be in attendance with the Tentative Assessment Roll 

as follows:  

(Mon.) May 8th, 4pm – 8pm;  

(Sat.) May 13th, 1pm – 5pm;  

(Mon.) May 15th, 1pm – 5pm and;  

(Weds.) May 17th,  8am – 12noon,  

at the Town Hall, 3966 St. Hwy. 23, West Oneonta, NY. 

 

The Board of Assessment Review will meet at Town Hall on May 23, 

2017, from 4pm – 8pm to hear and examine all complaints in relation to 

assessments on the written application of any person believing 

him/herself to be aggrieved.  A publication on contesting your 

assessment in New York State is available at www.tax.ny.gov.  

 

Dated: May 1, 2017 

 

Richard Maxwell, Town Assessor 

http://www.tax.ny.gov/

